September 21, 1943.

¥r. Henry Werner,
Men Students' Adviser,
University of Kansas.

Dear Mr. Werner:

I mlm- receipt of your letter of September 20.
You will remember at our confersnce that I stated it would
-~Mmmmwwnammﬂwwkupmm&mm

open and to supervise this Yype of work.

Captain Morris, Ensign Ware and Id.cut. Weeks I am very
sure -111 give thelr approval of such a program and would
ysponsible member of their outfits to supervise
ﬂ'nboy. But it will take & paid civilian to check this
stuff out and back in again, and so forth,

Do you have any money available, or does the University
have money available for this? I imagine 1% would take at
least fifty cents an hour and maybe more to get such an ine-

dividusal. Imsur.thntunmbnginowatmgulmnn

get the grm n;m fimnchlly.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Fhysical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




